
 

 

Faculty of Nursing Internal Policy Concerning a First Request for a Program 

Extension 

 

Aside from the Faculty of Graduate and Postdoctoral Studies (GPS) form that must be 

completed by the student and supervisor(s), a supporting document from the supervisor must 

be submitted to the Associate Dean, Graduate Studies of the Faculty of Nursing. 

 

• From the student: An explanatory letter with the expected completion date and a timeline 

for completion of program. 

 

• From the supervisor: An explanatory letter summarizing the student's progress to date, 

and supporting the request for an extension as well as the timeline proposed by the 

student.  

    

The supporting documents may be submitted by email along with the GPS form to 

nugrad@ualberta.ca. 

Program Extension Request  
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https://www.ualberta.ca/graduate-studies/media-library/forms-cabinet/records/registration/20200526_programextension.pdf

